
Dear Editor, 
 
We are really happy to be informed that our manuscript is finally accepted for publication at 
Biogeosciences pending small corrections. Attached are the final files after correction, including 
the text file for final publication as well.  
 
We thank you again for providing all the useful comments and helping us all the way through the 
revision process.  
Best regards, 
Longfei Yu on behalf of all coauthors 
longfei.yu@nmbu.no  
 


